Sent: 20/09/2023 10:01:40 AM
Subject: 11 Boola Place Cromer

Dear reader,

Love the first artist's impression of the proposed cricket centre at 11 Boola Place Cromer
(DA2023/1237). As a member of Manly Cricket Club this would hugely help my training
especially during the winter, and would also allow junior cricketers the chance to improve all
year round. The fact there a boys at the club who drive to Silverwater just to have a net is

crazy, so glad this is finally coming together.
Thanks,

Josh Seward



